
January 19, 2024 

Mrs. Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Basin Disposal of WA., LLC d/b/a Basin Disposal of Walla Walla - G-165 
Disposal Cost Recovery Filing 

On behalf of Basin Disposal of WA., LLC d/b/a Basin Disposal of Walla Walla - G-165, we are 
requesting this filing be accepted under LSN, per WAC 480-70-276. If the LSN is accepted and 
these rates are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, the rates 
will become effective on February 1, 2024. Affected customers will receive notice of the change 
on the first billing reflecting the revision to rates under WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii). Please do not 
redocket TG-231036. 

We respectfully request a waiver from WAC 480-07-900(5)(b) to allow the LSN request in less 
than seven business days prior to the open meeting. 

Respectfully, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 

cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 
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